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the procedures of which shall be comparable

to those set forth in IAEA Document

INFCIRC/153 (corrected) or in any revision of
that document agreed to by the Government of
Canada and the Government of Norway;

(g) any reprocessing or enrichment to 20% or more
in the Isotope U235 of the nuclear material
shall only take place after written consent

of the Government of Canada and the
Government of Norway.

If the foregoing proposais are acceptable to

the Govern-ment of Norway, I have the honour ta propose
that this Note, which is authentic in English and

French, together with your reply ta that effect shall
constitute an agreement between aur two Governments
which shall enter into force on the date of your

reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of

my highest consideration.

081oP 18 Narch 1992. Robert E. Pedersen
Ambassador


